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Stage 2 Start 
 

 
 

Spring Construction Startup 
Starting on Monday April 8th, the contractor will mobilize for the second stage of construction. Traffic control will 
be set up including a temporary barrier wall for the new watermain installation.  New pavement markings will also 
be put in place to shift traffic to the east side of Cedar Street.  There will be no parking on Cedar Street in sections 
where traffic control is in place.  Cedar Street will remain open to thru traffic during April and May.  Cedar Street 
will eventually be closed for reconstruction during the summer.   Traffic is now one way heading north on the alley 
between Cedar and Lynn, from 3rd to 6th. 
 
Water main construction on Cedar Street will begin at 7th Street and is expected to proceed to 3rd Street by the end 
of May.  
 
As we prepare for another successful season of construction, please look for more updates on traffic and 
construction operations.   
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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 


